
At one time, Ormazd Grotto had a Daughters of Mokanna group, also named Ormazd.  This is a ladies group, 
that shares the same philanthropic interests of Ormazd Grotto (which is part of Grottoes of North America). 

The Daughters of Mokanna is a fraternal organization for ladies founded in 1919. The purpose of our Order is 
to support the Grottoes of North America in their efforts, and to provide fun, fellowship, comfort and aid to 
one another.  We are proud to support the Grotto's Humanitarian Foundation, which provides dental care for 
special needs children.  

Presently, we have approximately 18 ladies in the Orlando area, that are hoping to regain the charter for 
Ormazd Daughters of Mokanna, in August.  In addition, we have tentatively scheduled initiation and 
installation of officers for Ormazd Daughters of Mokanna also in August. 

Would you like to be a part of our exciting organization?  Please contact one of the following ladies: 

Susan Sexton   407-252-4151  smsexton64@yahoo.com 

Jean Johns   407-416-2136  momjean6@yahoo.com 

Christine White  407-782-9557  WhiteHouseChristine@outlook.com 

 

Presently, the fee to join is $50.  Also all members are required to purchase their fez (we are currently 
gathering ordering information).  Please reach out to one of us if you would like to join this fun group. . .  

We will happily provide you with more information on how to join! 


